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January 23, 2013 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
ATTN: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
RE: EB-2012-0441 – New and Updated DSM Measures – Joint Submission from 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. and Union Gas Ltd. 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
On December 19, 2012, Enbridge and Union requested the approval of the Board for 
New DSM Measures. 
 
On January 10, 2013, the Board issued its Notice of Hearing and Procedural Order No. 1 
(“PO#1”). Under PO#1, parties were to submit comments on the Enbridge and Union 
application by January 21, 2013.  Enbridge and Union have not received any comments 
from any party regarding this application. 
 
Accordingly, Enbridge and Union request the approval of its application as filed. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 519-436-4521. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[original signed by] 
 
 
Marian Redford 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
 
c.c: Alexander Smith (Torys) 
 EB-2012-0337 Intervenors 

  
Dennis M. O’Leary 

 EB-2011-0295 Intervenors 
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TEC Members: 
 Ted Kesik – Independent Member 
 Bob Wirtshafter – Independent Member 
 Jay Shepherd – School Energy Coalition 
 Julie Girvan – Consumers Council of Canada 
 Chris Neme – Green Energy Coalition 
 Ravi Sigurdson – Enbridge Gas Distribution 
 Melinda Clarke – Union Gas 
 
 
 


